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The Little Mermaid at The Bristol Old Vic Tuesday 17th December 2024 

Dear parent/carer, 

On Tuesday 17th December 2024, the Year 3 have the exciting opportunity to watch the little mermaid 
at The Bristol Old Vic. 

We will travel to the theatre via coach and will leave the school at 8:45 am. The coach will leave the 
theatre at 12:30pm. Please order a school packed lunch or provide one as we will eat on our return 
from the theatre. 

Your child(ren) will only need to bring their coats and water bottles with them. 

The cost of the visit and transport is £18.50. Please confirm your child’s attendance on SCOPAY by 
20th November or speak to a member of staff if you have any questions. 

If you are available to join our theatre visit as a volunteer, please contact your child’s class teacher 
who will be keen to discuss further. 

Trip: The Little Mermaid, Bristol Old Vic 

Date: Tuesday 17th December 2024 

Cost: £18.50 

Medicine - If your child has asthma or requires any other medication during the school day, please 
ensure they have an inhaler / medication in school with a completed administration of medication 
form, they will not be able to go without one. 

If there are not enough pupils who have paid two weeks before the trip date, we may have to cancel. 
Unfortunately, if you pay for the trip and your child does not attend due to illness, we are unable to 
refund due to costing being calculated on the number of pupils attending. 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss Knight & Miss Jo Saville 

Year 3 Class teachers 


